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August 2023 
MORE EVENTS ARE ON THE WAY! 

August seems as though it will be a month of new events, new merchandise and sales, an 
updated Pavilion and hopefully some great weather.   

We had a few new events during the month of July that despite some warm, dry, very hot 
weather, we had some great success.    Our first PGC Flag Event had a great turnout 
July 4th.  Thank you to all who participated.  It was fantastic to see so much enthusiasm 
for a new event from a number of members, as well as great music and food afterwards. 

The first ever Classic Car Showcase & BBQ , hosted by the Prescott Valley           
Republican Women, had some beautiful cars, great food, and a very good crowd            
considering a very hot day.  With such a well received  event and the initial success, we 
are looking at hosting another similar event this fall.  Check out the ‘Car Show Memories’ 
from the day on page 4.  

We are excited to announce Couples Date Night starting this Sunday night @ 
3:30pm, August 5th; Enjoy 9–holes with your significant other starting at 3:30pm and 
a specially crated Italian themed dinner at RedWoods.  For more information see page 7, 
or register in the Golf Shop as there are limited spots.   

Building on a great Ping fitting Day in late June, the Titleist fitting team will be here on 
August 10, 2023.  Currently there is only 1 fitting spot left at 10am.  If you would like to 
schedule a fitting please contact Mark directly.  Make sure to take a look at the new Ping 
women’s GLE products that have just been released as of July 27th, as well as our great 
merchandise sales this month.  For more information go to pages 8-9. 

We have continued to make some very good strides in playability in course conditions due 
to the dedicated work by Nick and his team despite the very hot, dry weather.  An ongoing  
current focus has been dedicated to ongoing fixes and adjustments to the irrigation     
system along with developing further plans for oncourse improvements over the next few 
months.  For more information refer to pg 3.  

Mark has continued to have great turnouts for Sunday clinics during the month of July....  
But Sunday clinics are filling fast. Please make sure to book your spot early in the Golf 
Shop for the upcoming Clinics. or contact Mark directly for any openings or personal  
lessons.  Look to page 6 to Coaches Corner for the upcoming clinics planned this month 
with Mark. 

 We look forward to what will hopefully be a beautiful month of August. 

Hope to see you at the club often. 
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SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 
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Upcoming Sunday Clinics 

• Couples Date Night                                          
p7                                                  
Register in the Golf Shop 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
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POOL MEMBERSHIPS!  

Make sure to get your pool 

memberships! 

The pool area has been  re-keyed 

for the 2023 season.  Keys are 

available  in the Golf Shop with 

Pam upon confirmation of   

membership payment. 

To provide some better pool             

conditions we have hired an 

outside pool service to monitor 

and maintain water conditions.  

We are very pleased with the 

service, and hope to continue 

the great water conditions 

throughout the summer.  

 

2023 MEN’S MATCH PLAY JULY RESULTS  

Couples Date Night —August 5th, 2023 

Our first ever Couples Date Night will be held Sunday August 5, 
2023.  Play 9-holes with your significant in this two-person team 
scramble event, and then have a great ‘Italian Night’ dinner   
crafted by the team at Redwoods Grill.  

 

Titleist Fitting Day—August 10th, 2023 

See and test some of the latest and greatest equipment from     
Titleist from  10am—2:45pm.  Currently there is only one fitting 
reservation remaining for 10am.  Please contact Mark in the Golf 
Shop to reserve your spot. 

 

Pavilion Reopening Event—TBD 

Make sure to keep an eye out for Save the Date Emails coming 
this month for our Pavilion reopening event.  



GOLF COURSE REHABILITATION 

 

 

 

 

 

PAR 3 CARTS... 

Please make sure to keep 

carts 30yds from Greens 

Considering the landing 

areas and length of a       

number of our par 3s at 

PGC, and at the request of 

many members… 

We have moved the cart 

signs and roping on some of 

the par 3 holes; such as #3, 

#12 and #15; so that players 

are able to drive on the   

fairways on the par 3s UP 

TO & NOT BEYOND either 

the rope and/or the         

directional cart signs. 

Please keep all carts outside 

of any ropes, and before any 

directional cart signs. 
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Our Progress this Past Month 

Rehabilitation has continued during the month of July with a 
focus on drainage, irrigation and disease control.  With the very 
dry and hot weather we have had, and the move to a more firm, 
faster golf course, we have been able to identify a number of    
areas for irrigation adjustments moving forward in the hope to 
continually improve course conditions in the variety of weather 
conditions we face in the greater Prescott area.  These ongoing               
adjustments and fixes will require a significant effort over the 
course of a few months to accomplish.   

Recently, Nick and his team have replaced a significant number 
of sprinkler heads on the course, and will continue the project 
through the month of August.  Please continue to give the team 
leeway during any fixes, and it would be much appreciated to 
thank the team for all of there continued efforts if you have the 
opportunity.    

With summer  in full swing and what seems like monsoon storms 
looming, we will continue our disease control strategies in the 
coming weeks throughout the course to proactively prepare the 
turf.   

In addition to the ongoing on-course rehabilitation, the practice 
bunker at the south end of the range has been completed for all 
to enjoy.   We are currently working on continued strategies for 
oncourse improvements this fall. 

Drainage Projects 

We have seen significant improvement to the landing area on the 
18th fairway due to the drainage project completed in late June 
and expect continued improvement to playability in the coming 
month.   There are still some roped off areas while the turf heals 
fully, please make sure to stay out of these areas and ground    
under repair areas so that these recently fixed areas can heal and 
provide great playing conditions in the future. 



  

We are in the final stages of completion of the rebuild/restoration of 
the pavilion project.  With the estimated finish date early this month, 
we will be planning a ‘Pavilion Reopening Party’ tentatively slated for 
later this month.   

Please keep an eye out for save the date emails and flyers with firm 
dates and plans in the coming weeks.  
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CLASSIC CAR SHOW             
& BBQ MEMORIES 

‘HOT JULY NIGHTS’ 

PAVILION UPDATE 

 



 

 

Want Membership info and options?  
 

 Contact our Director of Golf, Mark Fenech at 
mark@prescottgolfclub.com 
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PGC Members receive 20% off Soft Goods and 10% off Hard Goods in the 
Golf Shop all Summer* 
*20% off Soft Goods and 10% off Hard Goods on non-sale items only 

NEW DUNNING &          
ADIDAS CLOTHING HAS 
ARRIVED   

Just in time for August, some 

great new additions to the 

shop have arrived!  Make 

sure to stop by the Golf Shop 

to check out all the new gear! 

 

Need some new sticks?      

Titleist Fitting Day is August 

10th!  Although fittings are 

now filled, contact Mark to 

see about your special order. 

 

LOOKING FOR THE        
LATEST FROM PING?   

Make sure to book your     

fitting  with Mark Fenech for 

the brand new Ping irons and 

woods. 

COACH’S CORNER—UPCOMING CLINICS 

Join Mark with his continued Weekly Sunday Clinics.   

These weekly clinics give you the opportunity to tackle some   
fundamentals in your game that will surely help on the course.  
Make sure to sign up early in the golf shop as there is limited 
availability, and reservations go quickly! 

 

August 6, 2023 - Angle of Attack 

August 13, 2023 - Reading the green 

Aug 20, 2023 - Fundamentally Sound: Drivers 

Reserve your spot by signing up in the Golf Shop Today! 



 

The month of July has been a  continued 
success for the team at  Redwoods Grill 
especially with events, daily specials and 
staples like Taco Tuesday.  It has been 
great to see many new faces in the res-
taurant and on the patio and continued 
great reviews. 

Although there have been a few small 
changes with Chip Shots  operations to 
accommodate construction of the       
Pavilion the past few weeks, we look 
forward to normal operations going 
forward for the month of August. 

Fall groups & Holiday Parties   

Now is the time to book your Holiday 
Event, or Dinner at Redwoods.  We are 
continuing to receive requests for     
bookings for the month of December…                                         

Make sure you book your event early to ensure availability.  Call Ron Moler to 
book – 928-772-8984 x 4 

As an addition to the August Newsletter, we are excited to offer a ‘Recipe of the 
Month’ from the team at Redwoods.   

 

Redwoods Recipe of the Month:  

Asian Beef and Broccoli Soup 

Approx 6-8 servings 

1 small yellow onion – small diced 

1 carrot – peeled and small diced 

1 TBSP Sesame oil 

2 cloves chopped garlic 

4 cups broccoli florets – cut into bite size pieces for soup 

Approx. 4 cups diced beef – small bite size pieces for soup 

Approx. ¼ cup beef base or bouillon mixed with 2 quarts hot water (hot water 
will help the base mix thoroughly) 

1 cup soy sauce 

½ tsp ground ginger 

½ bunch chopped Cilantro – washed 

  

Method: 

In large stock pot heat Sesame oil and lightly sauté onion and carrot for 2 
minutes. Then add beef and sauté for 2 more minutes. Have beef stock ready 
and close by then add chopped garlic and sweat for less than 1 minute as to re-
lease aroma but not burn the garlic. Add the beef stock and bring to a boil. Re-
duce heat to medium, gently boil to cook the meat and  soften. Add the soy 
sauce and ginger and let simmer for 15 minutes. Add the chopped cilantro and 
taste for salt. To add salt if needed, you can add soy sauce or beef base. (Soy 
Sauce and beef base is very salty) 

  

Enjoy! 

WHAT’S GOING ON AT 
REDWOODS GRILL 
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CHECK OUT THE PATIO 

We have seen beautiful    
weather these past few weeks  
and forecasts are continuing to 
look great to spend time       
outdoors….  

 

The Patio is Open Daily 

TVs are on… 

Music is playing... 

Come join us outside on the 
Redwoods Grill Patio and    
enjoy some great food, a drink 
and enjoy the beautiful view of 
the Bradshaw range! 
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PRIMARY BUSINESS 
ADDRESS 

YOUR ADDRESS LINE 2 

YOUR ADDRESS LINE 3 

YOUR ADDRESS LINE 4 

This would be a good place to insert a short paragraph about your organization. It 

PRESCOTT GOLF CLUB 

 

 

 
1030 Prescott Country Club Blvd.  

Dewey, AZ 
86327 

 
 

Golf Shop: 928-772-8984 
Redwoods Grill: 928-772-8812 


